
Health care shouldn’t be a gamble. But without Enhanced Premium Tax Credits, many Hispanic 
families could see their insurance premiums skyrocket. Congress must continue these tax credits 
for individual Marketplace plans beyond 2025. 
 
In Florida, too many Hispanic families already walk a tightrope to afford coverage. If Congress 
lets the Enhanced Premium Tax Credits expire, the safety net disappears — and so does peace of 
mind. 
 
Small businesses power our state, and many are owned by hardworking Hispanic entrepreneurs. 
Losing the Enhanced Premium Tax Credits would make health insurance unaffordable for 
thousands of Florida entrepreneurs. 
 
Individual Marketplace health plans have helped thousands of Hispanic business owners and 
workers in Florida stay covered. But if Congress lets the Enhanced Premium Tax Credits expire, 
we risk losing that progress, forcing small businesses to make difficult cuts. 
 
When coverage costs go up, small businesses suffer. The Enhanced Premium Tax Credits make it 
possible for Hispanic entrepreneurs to stay healthy and keep their companies growing. Congress 
must extend these health care tax credits beyond 2025. 
 
Being uninsured often means skipping checkups, delaying care, and turning to the ER when it’s 
too late. The individual Marketplace has given millions of Hispanic small business owners and 
workers a way of buying high-quality coverage, made affordable by Enhanced Premium Tax 
Credits. That’s why Congress cannot let those tax credits expire this year. 
 
In Florida, nearly half of Hispanic enrollees in individual Marketplace plans say they’d go 
uninsured if the Enhanced Premium Tax Credits expire in 2025. That’s not just a statistic — it’s a 
warning sign. We need Congress to extend these tax credits now! 
 
Florida’s Hispanic workers, gig workers, and small business owners rely on the Enhanced 
Premium Tax Credits to maintain affordable health coverage. Letting them expire would hit our 
business community hard. Congress needs to extend these health care tax credits now! 
 
From Hialeah to Orlando to Tampa, millions of Hispanic families depend on the Enhanced 
Premium Tax Credits to afford health coverage. Congress needs to know our stories — and 
protect our coverage beyond 2025. 
 
Health coverage shouldn’t be out of reach for the people who make Florida run. The Enhanced 
Premium Tax Credits help keep our businesses open, our families healthy, and our communities 
strong. 


